5/14/2019 Mail - Lacey Porrovecchio - Outlook

FW: retirement

Matt Jensen <mattj@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Tue 5/14/2019 8:13 AM
To: Lacey Porrovecchio <lporrovecchio@bigfork k12.mtus>

Lacey,
Please add this to the agenda as an addendum.

Thanks
Matt J

From: Sue Zielanski <szielanski@bigfork.k12.mt.us>

Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 at 4:32 PM

To: Mark Hansen <mhansen@bigfork.k12.mt.us>, Matt Jensen <mattj@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Subject: retirement

May 13, 2019

After several years of teaching Business at Bigfork High School, | have decided it is time to
retire at the end of this school year, June 7, 2019.

Sincerely,

Sue Zielanski

Sue Zielanski

Business Teacher

The VHS Collaborative Business Math Teacher
Bigfork High School

600 Commerce Street

Bigfork, MT 59911
szielanski@bigfork.k12.mt.us
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MAY 1 3 2019 Mike Tharp
12690 Kelly Drive
Bigfork Montana 59911

Mr. Matt Jensen
Superintendent of Schools
Bigfork School District 38
600 Commerce Street
Bigfork, Montana 59911

Dear Mr, Jensen,

It is with deep regret that 1 am announcing my retirement as Mechanic for the
Bigfork School District effective June 28, 2019.

I have thoroughly enjoyed the twenty plus years that I have served the school and it is a
bitter sweet moment for me.

I want to personally thank you for all the support you have given me since you
assumed the Superintendent duties at Bigfork School District. Hopefully I can keep my
big foot in the door at the School as a Sub Driver when the 2019/2020 school year
commences in the fall.

Please feel free to call on me anytime you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mike Tharp
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